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FW: Otzko Landscaping Approval

Historic Preservation Commission
Thu 9/12/2019 10:17 AM
To:  Intern, HPC <hintern@milwaukee.gov>

 
 
From: maotzko@aol.com [mailto:maotzko@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 9:42 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Otzko Landscaping Approval
 

Hello Tim,
 
Just wanted to let you know that we spoke with the landscaper about the height of the retaining
walls that we want to install and they will all be approximately 21" tall.  They will be made of up
3 6" tall x 10" wide Lannon blocks that will then we capped with a 3" tall x 12" wide cap.  Hope
that makes sense.
 
Thanks,
 
Jim and Maura Otzko


